
 
 Ever dream of  
 becoming a  
 published  
 journalist?  
   
   

 
 
Here’s where you start! 
 
Write a short article about your unit’s success, your volunteers’  
accomplishments or perhaps one of your special projects and email 
it to Editor Nancy Heinisch (editor@calegionaux.org) for publication 
in The American Legion Auxiliary News Hub. 
 
Deadline for the October/November issue is September 23 but you 
can submit articles at any time prior. 
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